9/21/2017 Town of Natick Mail - Re: Liquor License for November 4th

[ ]
G M f I I Donna Donovan <ddonovan@natickma.org>
byaoogle

Re: Liquor License for November 4th
1 message

Brian Lauzon <lauzon@natickpolice.com> Thu, Sep 21, 2017 at 4:08 PM
To: Donna Donovan <ddonovan@natickma.org>

Donna,

Upon review we would recommend to the BOS as the Licensing Authority that they approve this request with the
condition that one police detail officer be hired during the times that alcoholic beverages are being served.

Respectfully,
Lt. Brian G. Lauzon
On Thu, Sep 21, 2017 at 1:10 PM, Donna Donovan <ddonovan@natickma.org> wrote:

Donna Donovan

Senior Executive Assistant
Town of Natick
508-647-6410

On Thu, Sep 21, 2017 at 1:06 PM, Michelle Roose <michelle.roose@hfchaiti.org> wrote:
Hi Donna-
Hope for the Children of Haiti will be hosting it's annual fundraising gala on November 4, 2017 at the Natick
Community-Senior Center from 5 PM- 9 PM. We will have access to the whole building starting at 12pm for setup and
ending at 10pm. There will be a cocktail hour with hors d'ouevres in the ballroom and then a dinner in the gym. We are
hiring a caterer and bar tenders. We are expecting 200-250 people and will be selling tickets online ahead of the
event. Please let me know if you need any more information in order for us to obtain a liquor license.

Mési anpil,
(Thank you very much)

Michelle M. Roose
Director of U.S. Operations
Hope for the Children of Haiti
47 Eliot Street

S. Natick, MA 01760

Office: 781.937.8338

Haiti Cell: 509.32.40.5614

(GPS Address and Parking Address - 203 Union St, Natick, MA 01760)
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On Thu, Sep 21, 2017 at 12:50 PM, Michelle Roose <michelle.roose@hfchaiti.org> wrote:
Hi Donna,
Wondering where we are at with the liquor license....
Mési anpil,
(Thank you very much)

Michelle M. Roose
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Director of U.S. Operations
Hope for the Children of Haiti
47 Eliot Street

S. Natick, MA 01760

Office: 781.937.8338

Haiti Cell: 509.32.40.5614

(GPS Address and Parking Address - 203 Union St, Natick, MA 01760)
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---------- Forwarded message ----------

From: Michelle Roose <michelle.roose@hfchaiti.org>
Date: Thu, Aug 17, 2017 at 3:54 PM

Subject: Fwd: Liquor License for November 4th

To: ddonovan@natickma.org

Cc: David Rhee <david@dyrhee.com>

Hello Donna,

Thank you for taking the time to speak with me yesterday. Hope for the Children of Haiti will be hosting it's annual
fundraising gala on November 4, 2017 at the Natick Community-Senior Center from 5 PM- 9 PM. We would like to
obtain a liquor license. Please advise me on how to move forward.

Mési anpil,
(Thank you very much)

Michelle M. Roose
Director of U.S. Operations
Hope for the Children of Haiti
47 Eliot Street

S. Natick, MA 01760

Office: 781.937.8338

Haiti Cell: 509.32.40.5614

(GPS Address and Parking Address - 203 Union St, Natick, MA 01760)
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